
 

 

 

 

 

 
The annual Zone Camp and Ribbon Day will be happening again in 2017! 

 

With a new venue, we are also 

seeking new instructors as well 

as some of our favourites are 

returning – stay tuned for 

more details! 

When:  Thursday, 12
th

 to Sunday, 15
th

 January 2017 

Where:  Dalby Showgrounds 

Times:  8am – 5pm approx. (earlier on Sunday) 

Canteen:  Morning & Afternoon tea provided – all riders to supply a large container or 

fruit to share 

Cost:  see page 2 

Nominations:  via your Club Secretary to be received no later than Friday, 16
th

 December to 

ajame93@gmail.com Club cheques to PO Box 6541, Clifford Gardens 4350 

The camp is open to all riders from within the Zone, but remember it’s a new year, so 

you will need to become a financial member of your club before you come along. 

Outside clubs will be invited to join camp if insufficient entries are received. 

As always, Thursday, Friday and Saturday will be instruction for all nominated 

riders u26 years. Sunday is the Ribbon Day where riders stay in their groups to 

compete in various disciplines. 
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Notes for Parents & Guardians 

Catering: All families are requested to bring fruit or other suitable food for shared 

morning/afternoon teas. Clubs/parents will be allocated a break to assist with food 

preparation and delivery to all groups and instructors. All riders should have a clearly labelled 

water bottle to keep in their group’s crate which will be available and filled for each break 

time.  

Stay tuned for information about a possible dinner hosted by Dalby PC. The kitchen, bbq and 

coldroom facilities will be available for people/clubs to store and prepare meals. 

Supervision: although this event is a camp, all riders require a nominated parent or guardian 

to be present for the duration of their child’s attendance at camp. 

Sleeping arrangements: are to be organized by parents or guardians – powered campsites 

are available on the showgrounds at no extra charge. Camping and yards are unallocated and 

are provided on a ‘first-in-first-served’ basis. 

Learning experiences: parents and guardians will be able to learn along with their riders at 

all of our information sessions. We will have expert advice on hand to answer questions and 

give practical information to help both horse and rider. 

To make this event a success we need the support and help from as many parents or 

guardians as possible. Some jobs include: setup and pack up of gear for various 

disciplines, rail stewards, group supervisors and helpers, etc, etc. We will especially 

need help to pack up on Sunday afternoon! 

Each rider will be put into a small group of comparable ability and they will remain with this 

group for the duration of camp. To help us to put your rider in an appropriate group, please 

send information about your rider and horse’s ability to your Club secretary to fill out the 

accompanying Excel spreadsheet with as much detail as possible. All payments are to be made 

to your Club secretary. 

 

2017 Schedule of Fees 

We have kept the camp costs the same as in 2016 despite a change in venue and 

significantly increased ground hire, there are also no camping/stabling costs. We hope 

that you still see the value for money the camp provides and continue to support us ☺ 

$225 per rider – 4 x full day instruction only 

$120 per beginner rider – 4 x ½ day instruction (max 8 in this group) 

 


